
 Blue Group 

Miss .K &Jackee 

 
 

 

What’s Happening? 

Hello Blue Group Families! As the first whispers of spring arrive, so do exciting new learning adventures in our 

classroom this March! Get ready for a month filled with St. Patrick’s Day fun, blooming springtime themes, and 

plenty of opportunities for our scholar(s) to explore and grow.  

 Although the weather should start feeling better, please be mindful. It gets a bit chilly in our school sometimes, so a 

sweater or hoodie that can stay in the cubby is highly recommended.  

 

Your Scholar(s) cubby box should contain at least 2 changes of weather appropriate clothing. They will need a water 

bottle to have at school daily (Which will be placed in the water box) You may also bring in flushable wipes. Please 

Be sure to check regularly, as they are growing so fast!   

 

Important Dates 

• March 9th – Daylight Saving Times 

• March 17- St. Patrick’s Day (Wear Green or St Patty gear)  

• March 28th – Pj Day  

 

Happy Birthday  

N/A  

 

Friendly Reminders  

• Our children are always trying to find more ways to exercise their independence. The latest is taking charge of 

zipping and getting dressed. To make this process a little easier for them, please Encourage and Allow scholars 

to try before helping.  

• Please let us know if you will be taking any time off with your child. It is always helpful to have such 

information in advance.  

• Please label ALL your child’s belongings; children sometimes have identical items. 

• As a courtesy, please give us a call if you are running late or will be absent.  For children who are not feeling 

well, we would like to be informed so will know if something is “going around”.   

• Reinforcement Sheets go home every Monday and should be returned on Fridays. Please try to find time for 

your scholar(s) to complete them as it helps make them more comfortable with classroom work.  
Parent Connectionhttps://illinoisearlylearning.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/12/connect.pdf 


